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I wish to voice my strong objection to the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill proposed by Queensland MP
 Mr Rob Pyne regarding late term abortions. The laws we already have in Queensland are sufficient. To
 terminate the life of a baby as late as proposed is nothing short of murder.
Yours sincerely,
Wendy Bates.
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